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November 15, 2010 

Air Resources Board 
1001 I Street, 23rd Floor 
Sacramento, California 95814 

Attn: Ms. Lori Andreoni 
Manager Board Administration and Regulations Coordination Unit 
http://www.arb.ca.gov/lispub/comm/bclist.php 

Subject: Comments on Proposed Amendments to the California Consumer Products Regulation; 
Board Agenda Item #10-10-7 

Dear Members of the Board, 

Ecolab appreciates the opportunity to comment on the amendments to the Consumer Products 
Regulation. 

Ecolab is the global leader in cleaning, sanitizing, food safety and infection prevention products 
and services. We deliver comprehensive programs and services to foodservice, food and 
beverage processing, healthcare, and hospitality markets in more than 160 countries. 

Ecolab supports the amendments on the Oven & Grill Cleaner category. This change will provide 
for safe and effective products to be produced for the foodservice industry, 

We appreciate the opportunity to work with staff on this important issue. Any questions or 
comments feel free to contact me at (615) 225-3445 or by e-mail at kris.wick@ecolab.com or our 
consultant Doug Raymond at 440-474-4999 or djraymond@reg-resources.com. 

Sincerely, 

Kris Wick 

Kris K. Wick- Ecolab 
Regulatory Analyst-voe Compliance 
Law & Regulatory Affairs 

370 Wabasha Street N St. Paul, MN 55102 




